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Buzzy bees and crawly caterpillars 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
This week in Pre-Reception the children have been learning all about insects. They enjoyed 
listening to ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ and watching our very own caterpillars grow. They 
then discussed the lifecycle and ordered it as part of our focus activity.  
 
The children have also been learning about bees this week. They had fun using their fine-
motor skills to help get the bees into the ‘honeycomb’.  
 
We even had a special treat from Mrs Traynor who is a beekeeper! She came dressed in her 
special protective overalls and taught the children all about her honeybees. They also had a go 
at trying on her beekeeping protective veil.  
 
Hope you have a lovely weekend. 
 
  
Miss Sophia Kaminsky  

 


